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My very dear friends, 

Time continues to fly past at an alarming rate, so before anything else I want 

to greet you all and bring you up to date on my work.  David Platt, a leading missiologist today wrote in an 

article recently: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert Savage in the same article wrote: 

 

 

 

 

So, not wanting to “putter around” in the homeland, but live and die for world 

missions, let me share the following with you. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY & BIBLE COLLEGE 

By the grace of God we are almost through with 

the 3
rd

 term of 2022. We are so looking forward 

to welcoming our mission students back for the 

4
th

 term. It will be wonderful having them all 

back with us. We have missed them, so to be 

together again saturating ourselves with the 

Word of God in preparation for mission work 

across Africa, is thrilling 

 

For our Graduation in December we will have Prof. John Hastings as our Guest 

Speaker, our previous Registrar and a special friend. Another 10 students will 

graduate and move into Africa, well trained, which is wonderful. 

“Global mission is the purpose for which we all have breath. 

Every Christian lives and dies for the spreading of God’s glory 

among all the nations.” 

“The command has been to GO but we have stayed – in body, gifts, 

prayer and influence. He has asked us to be witnesses unto the 

uttermost parts of the earth. BUT 99% of Christians have kept puttering 

around in the homeland.” 



 

 

 

 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

 

MISSION TRIPS 
I returned recently from my 2

nd
 mission trip this year and had the 

great thrill of going back to the village in Namboro, Malawi. An 

unbelievable trip up to Mbang-

Ombe was a never-to-be-forgotten 

experience and the joy of sleeping 

in my own mission house, Ilala, which the village built for me, was 

overwhelming. Souls were saved, the various church branches were 

encouraged, and our past students loved having me; so all the glory 

goes to the Lord. Now that things have quietened down, I am going 

into Mozambique soon, and then on to Uganda. 

 

 

MISSIONARY MOTIVATION MORNING (MMM) 
What a wonderful time we had at our last meeting, learning about the Holy Spirit in Missions. We were 

also thrilled to have Jinx and Dawn Reyneke, both past students at my College, with us. What was also 

so very special was to see and have Andre Pienaar join us; a very special friend to me, and an amazing 

testimony to God’s touch on his life. 

Friends, please keep the 12 November free and RSVP now to book your place for the last MMM of the 

year. It promises to be a great morning, bring a friend and I would love you see you there. 

 

 

 

BIBLE STUDY 
The Lord has brought this very special group together and each Thursday we continue with our studies in 

MARK. Always remember you are always welcome to pop in if your are in Pietermaritzburg to join us. 

 

Welcome 



MY PREACHING APPOINTMENTS 
I am so very privileged to be able to preach around the Province each Sunday. My 

times at Holy Trinity Imbali, St. Olavs’ in Durban, the Hayfields Bible Chapel, and 

Christ Church Pietermaritzburg have been wonderful and I am so grateful for the 

opportunities. 

 

So my life is so very full and focussed on Missions. As David Brainerd once wrote: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I only wish I could thank you adequately my dear friends, for supporting me in prayer 

and financially. I hope the work is an encouragement to you. Please know I am very 

grateful to you all. 

 

Blessings, 

Warwick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have the most incredible and exciting privilege of serving Jesus  

in Africa. If you would like to share in, or support my work into Africa; 

I would greatly value your partnership in Missions.  
 

Please visit my website on www.footprintsintoafrica.com 

My contact details: 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 3201 
Cell: 082 920 1147 
Office: (033) 346 0635 
E-mail: footprintspmb@gmail.com 

Bank Details 

 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

Account number 251661423 

Branch 04 55 26     SWIFT Code SBZAZAJJ 
 

“I care not where or how I live, or what hardships I go through, so that 

I could but gain souls to Christ.” 

http://www.footprintsintoafrica.com/
mailto:footprintspmb@gmail.com

